
From: Anastasios Selalmazidis <anselal@ad.auth.gr> 
Date: 11 December 2017 at 12:03 
Subject: Aristotle University of Thessaloniki is organizing its 2nd Library Staff Training Week 
To: Vasiliki Paschalidou <vapasch@ad.auth.gr> 
Cc: liberasmus@lib.auth.gr 
 

 

Aristotle University of Thessaloniki (AUTh) is organizing its 2nd Erasmus Library Staff Training 
Week from the 14th till the 18th of May 2018 in Thessaloniki.  
LANGUAGE: English 
TARGET GROUP 

Aristotle University of Thessaloniki (Library & Information Centre & Department of European 
Educational Programmes) invites library staff (librarians, information specialists, Library IT staff, 
etc.) to share ideas, knowledge and expertise. Such exchange may enable collaboration and 
provide solutions to common problems. 
The programme includes: presentation of Aristotle University and its two cooperating 
departments (Library & Department of European Educational Programmes), 
presentations/workshops regarding AUTh Library collections and services, optional 
presentations by participants, tours, trip, etc. 
In case of high number of applications, Aristotle University will examine all applications and select 
the final list of candidates. 
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